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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Kingfishers, Swans and Swallows Clive PiG Storytelling 

 

The children were entranced by Clive PIG's storytelling of old and new fairy tales and 

enjoyed sharing some of their own stories with him. 

 

 
 

Chinese New Year 

 

The children enjoyed learning about the Chinese New Year. 

 

   
 



Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 21st February – 

Friday 25th February 
Half term 

 
 


